
NOTICE FOR REQUEST FOR BID RESPONSE 
 

Independent Single Audit 
 
 

The Workforce Development Board of Western Missouri, Inc., serving 13 counties in the West Central 
Region of Missouri, is now issuing notice for a Request for Bid (RFB) response from a qualified individual 
or firm to provide an independent financial and compliance audit for the Workforce Innovation and 
Opportunity Act, National Emergency Grant(s), and other state and federally funded grant activities, 
and/or any subsequent funding available throughout the year of the program year ending June 30, 2020, 
and two additional years.   
 
RFB packets will be available to be emailed on April 1, 2020; they may be requested by sending an email 
to m.eidson@wcregion.org.  April 9, 2020 shall be reserved as a period for bidders to present questions 
regarding the RFB.  Questions in writing must be received by that date between the hours of 7:30 a.m. 
and 4:00 p.m. and can be sent to m.eidson@wcregion.org.  Please include RFB in the subject line of any 
email sent that day.  Responses to the questions received will be posted on the WDB website 
(www.skillupmissouri.org) by April 17, 2020. 
 
Proposals are due no later than 1:00 p.m. on May 7, 2020 via email to m.eidson@wcregion.org; please 
include RFB in the subject line of the submission.  A public release of bidders will be posted on the WDB 
website (www.skillupmissouri.org) by 2:00 p.m. on May 7, 2020. 
 
Bids will be awarded on May 27, 2020.  Respondents will be notified in writing no later than May 29, 
2020. 
 
 
The Workforce Development Board of Western Missouri, Inc., reserves the right to reject all bids if it is 
in the best interest of the Workforce Innovation or Opportunity Act or other funded programs. 
 
 
 
 

Any questions concerning this public notification should be directed to: 
 

Missy Eidson, Director of Operations 
E-mail: m.eidson@wcregion.org 

 
 
 

The Workforce Development Board of Western Missouri, Inc. is an equal opportunity employer.  Auxiliary 
aids and services are available upon request to individuals with disabilities.  

 Missouri TTY Users can call (800) 735-2966 or dial 7-1-1.  

http://www.skillupmissouri.org/
http://www.skillupmissouri.org/

